
Dear Parents and Caregivers

Today you are receiving your child’s end of year report. The report outlines the progress your child has made over the 2022 academic year and their

achievement levels. At the bottom of the report for our Year 0-5 learners, we have shared which class they are in for 2023 and the

name of their teacher.

We have thought long and hard about class placements for next year, using the following criteria in priority order:

● Your child’s learning strengths and needs.

● Your child’s maturity level and behaviour patterns.

● Friendships that have existed this year.

I am pleased to announce the following structure for 2023:

Rm Year Teacher

PIKORUA

2 Y1 Taryn Hoffmann and Amy Nicholas

13 Y2/3 Te Ana Upson

6 Y4 Janelle Staples

11 Y4 Megan McGuire

19 Y5/6 Katrina Cray

KAUANUANU

1 Y1 Shannon Corlett

4 Y2 Adelaine Arias

10 Y4/5 Nathan Hinton

15 Y3 Trudy McKeich/Sue Millett

17 Y5/6 Elleen Davids/Elle McGibbon

18 Y5/6 Sydney Haslem

HARAKEKE

20 Y5/6 Jackie Terry

3 Y1 Jinny Kim

14 Y2/3 Tegan Cheeseman/Toni Hoy

8 Y1/2 Sarah Fink

16 Y2 Rhianon McIntyre

12 Y3 Kara Napier

Principal – Diane Raynes

Deputy Principal – Shelley Matuku

Acting Assistant Principal/CRT release - Alyssa Farrow

ESOL teacher /CRT release– Sue Millett

Release teacher - Toni Hoy

Reading Recovery – Jean Newbold

Teacher Aides    –   Angela Duncan, Katie Hearl, Larissa Latoa, Sifa Matasifa

Office Manager –  Shannon Sofaea

Bursar - Lesley Roberts

Caretaker – Mr Erik Corbett

The school office will be open from Monday 23rd January from 9am - 3pm for enrolments and any queries you

may have.

Teachers will be in contact with you at the end of January to arrange an appointment time for a whanau map meeting on either the 2nd or

3rd February 2023. This will allow you to meet your child’s teacher and for them to get to know your child as a learner and to get to know

you.  All learners will return on Tuesday 7th February 2023.

Thank you for all you have done this year to support your children and the school. I look forward to working with you and your children in 2023 as we

build on the many success we have had this year.

I wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Be safe and enjoy your time with your family and friends. ☺

Diane Raynes
Tumuaki/Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F8_QUA5u81E3cnmsMM_l-3E-f1q-Bmx2/view?usp=sharing

